
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 June 2016 
NEW CLASS ORGANISATION 2016-2017 

 
I am delighted to inform you of the new class organisation for September 2016. We say a 
temporary farewell soon to Miss Smith as she begins her maternity leave and goodbye to two 
other teachers; Miss Plumb is embarking on an exciting year of world travel and Mrs Tingberg is 
leaving us to continue her career at St John’s Primary School in Danbury. New appointments to 
replace these teachers are: 

 Miss Butterworth, an experienced teacher from Chelmsford who has taught both in the UK 
and currently in the USA 

 Miss Maure, a Canadian teacher who has taught in Chelmsford primary schools in the last two 
years 

 Mr Smart, a teacher with experience in both secondary and primary schools and who is 
currently teaching a Year 5/6 class at All Saints Primary School in Maldon 

 
The arrangements for the 2016-2017 academic year are as follows: 
 

Present Class  
Summer 2016 

New Class teacher 
September 2016 

Class Name 
Sept 2016 

 

Snowy Owl Miss Butterworth 3B 

Barn Owl Mrs Hollick 4 days/Mr McIntosh 1 day 3HM 

Tawny Owl Mrs Summers 3S 

   

Miss Smith 3S Mrs Cornforth 3 days/Mrs Kuma 2 days 4CK 

Mrs Summers 3RS Miss Stanley 4S 

Mrs Vickers 3V Miss Pyne 4P 

   

Mrs Cornforth/Mrs Kuma 
4CK 

Miss Maure 
5M 

Miss Pyne 4P Mrs Vickers  5V 

Mrs Tingberg 4T Miss Cavanagh 5C 

   

Mrs Hollick/Mrs Cato 5CH Miss Steed 6S 

Miss Stanley 5S Mr Smart 6MS 

Miss Cavanagh 5C Mrs Cole 6C 

Non-Class Based   

Mr McIntosh Deputy Headteacher – 4 days  

Mrs Grantham PPA and leadership cover - 2 days  

Mrs Gayther 1:1 Tutoring - 2 days  

Miss Rudkin SENCo - 2.5 days from September 2016  

Miss Smith 
Mrs Cato 

Class teacher - Maternity Leave from July 2016 
Inclusion Manager/Class teacher - Maternity 

Leave from September 2016 

 

Barnes Farm Junior School   

Henniker Gate, Chelmer Village,    
Essex CM2 6QH   
  
Head Teacher: Mr R McTaggart      
Tel:  01245 467973          

Fax: 01245 461947 

 

       
  
E-mail    : admin@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Website:        https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk 

  

  



 

The pupils will get to meet their new teachers on Thursday 7th July in the morning, completing 
activities that will help teachers and pupils to learn more about each other and provide 
information useful for transition. There will also be additional handover opportunities in the 
remainder of the term for present and new class teachers to meet together to share 
information. 
 
I would like to remind all parents of both schools about our traditional Display Evening on 7th 
July from 5:30-7:30pm, which is a fantastic opportunity to browse our curriculum provision, 
talk to staff, experience some of the extra-curricular activities on offer and much, much more. 
 
Please remember the new academic term begins on Thursday 1st September 2016. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mr McTaggart   
Headteacher 


